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1 message

Kelli Hickle <kellihickle077@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 7:32 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I am writing in strong support of option E for our future schools. As a mom of two and Cape Elizabeth resident I am
concerned that anything less than option E is not only a temporary solution to a much larger problem, but also is a
providing a subpar future for our kids.

This town has put off investing in its future generation long enough. If the town fails to appropriately provide for our
children, then I fear Cape Elizabeth will become a destination town only. The only people who will live here will be
those with their second homes here and it will a shadow of how great it once was.

Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Kelli Hickle
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